
 

 

Sandy Creek Cross Country Team 

 is looking for runners! 
 

When does it start?  

Practice starts July 25, at 6:30 pm. There will be a 

short parent meeting before practice starts. 
 

What do you need?  

 First, put all of your information on the PRIVIT 

platform, this includes a current physical. 

 Second, a good pair of running shoes. 

 Third, a willingness to work. 
 

Where? Sandy Creek student parking lot 

 

If you are interested in running, email  

Coach Hughley at hughley.decarlos@fcboe.org  

or Coach Penson at penson.treon@fcboe.org.  
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